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The 2017 Lanchester Trust Student Prize 

The Trustees have pleasure in announcing the winner of this year’s Lanchester Trust Student 
prize: Dimitra Kasapoglou.  Chosen from a short-list of three candidates, this Greek student 
most successfully fulfilled the Trust’s criteria of demonstrating enterprise, initiative, 
creativity and invention during her final year of study.

During her University Graduation Ceremony, Dimitra was specifically named as the 
Lanchester Trust winner; she later received a cash prize and certificate.

                            ………………………………………………………….

New Members

It is with pleasure that we welcome three new members into the Lanchester Trust.  Each of 
them particularly favours Lanchester’s motor engineering design and invention:  

 Chris Hubbard owns a 1932 Lanchester 15-18hp saloon, which he has fully restored. 

 Maggie Shapland owns a 1924 Lanchester 21hp limousine, which she has been 
driving and conserving for many years.

 Paul Turner owns a 1933 18hp sports-saloon, a 1939 14hp tourer, and a 1939 14hp 
sports special, all of which he is restoring.

They have each helped the Trust in its efforts to raise awareness of Frederick Lanchester and,
as new members, they will each receive a complementary copy of the Lanchester Strategy for
Management, written by Yoishi Takeda.

Do you know of any potential, new members who may wish to join us?  Worldwide 
donations already received range from the £50 minimum up to £2,500 and are helping the 
Trust in its efforts to raise awareness of Frederick Lanchester.  They are greatly appreciated.  
Thank you.

                                ………….……………………………………………..

Finally, at this time of year, the Trustees wish every member of the Trust worldwide a Merry 
Christmas and an enjoyable New Year.

From Chris Clark, Malcolm Whitehouse and Eric Baptiste.

www.LanchesterTrust.org


